
Testimony on 1239  

Chairman Thomas and Committee,   my name is Phil Murphy with the ND Soybean Growers Association.   

The NDSGA Board has signed a letter supporting Water Resource Districts in general.  This bill ensures 

notification which carries over from 2022 for tiling pieces less than 80 acres and we stand in support of 

these reasonable requirements.  Please support the bill and thank you for your consideration. 

 


